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Swati Sharma - Queensland-Hunter gas Pipeline (Major Project Application 06_0286)
|

From: Mark Dwyer <MDWYER@ncec.nsw.gov.au=
To: "swati.sharma@planning.nsw.gov.au™ <swati.sharma@planning.nsw. gov.aus "
Date: 24/10/2008 15:47

Subject: Queensland-Hunter gas Pipeline (Major Project Application 06_0286)

Attachments: 06 X010 197 Lenaghans Dr Gas pipeline.pdf

Please find attached our comments re this proposal. Letter to follow.

Regards

Mark

Mark Dwyer

Acting Development & Building Coordinator (City West)
Strategic Planning & Development

Newcastle City Council

Ph: (02) 4974 2745
M: 0407 286 911
E: mdwyer@ noc.nsw.gov.au
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SP&D:MD
Reference: 06/X010

24 Qctober 2008

Dinuka McKenzie

Senior Environmental Planner — Energy and Water
Major Infrastructure Assessments

GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Ms McKenzie

RE: PROPOSED QUEENSLAND-HUNTER GAS PIPELINE
YOUR REF: MAJOR PROJECT APPLICATION 06_0286

| refer to your letter dated 16 September 2008, received by Council on 26 September
2008, inviting Council to make a submission on the proposed construction and
operation of a gas pipeline.

The information provided has been reviewed and Council is generally satisfied that
the issues raised following a preliminary assessment of the proposal have been
adequately addressed in the documentation provided.

If you wish to clarify anything further | can be contacted on 4974 2745 during normal
office hours

Yours faithfully

Mark Dwyer
ACTING DEVELOPMENT & BUILDING COORDINATOR
CITY WEST




